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From
Executive Engineer,
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R
Kaithal.

To

Mr. Kuldeep Singh, Cheema,
Secretary, S.S. Bal Sadan High School,
Siwan (Kaithal),

Phone No. 01746-241444,

Memo No: - 03%58 Dated:- O\1~oé~§)_§

Subject: - Regarding building safety certificate of S.S. Bal Sadan
‘ High School, Siwan.

Reference: - Your office letter No. SSB/25/502 dated 01.05.2025.

In this connection, it is intimated that the Sub Divisional

Engineer, Provincial Sub Division No-IV, PWD B&R Br. Kaithal inspected the

building cited as subject. During the visual inspection the structure of above

said School building is found appears safe. The above valid for the year 2025-
2026 i.e. 31.03.2026.

A It is for kind information pleqse.

DA/Nil Exe ¢ Engineer,

Endst.No. Dated.

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer,
Provl. Sub Division No-IV, PWD B&R Kaithal for information w.r.t. his letter
Memo No. 249 dated 02.06,2025.
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DA/Nil. Executive Engineer,

. Provl. Divn. No.II, PWD B&R,
% Kaithal.
de‘x @z ¢zn High School S&%E !

gNAN (Kaitt &) Siwan (Kaithat)

Secretary/Cashier
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